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Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Our Online Distant Learning Programme has been running very successfully over the 

past week; I am able to report that 90% of our students have participated. They have 

clearly enjoyed this new method of interacting with their teachers and with each other. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Students, who show clear dedication to 

their studies, Parents who have provided their children with the necessary tools to 

enable them to participate in this new method of learning, and last, but not least, our 

Teachers, who took on the challenge of preparing themselves to be able to deliver their 

classes using new these methods. Effectively, teachers are giving many more hours to 

their students than they would have had to, using the traditional method of the school 

classroom. Lastly, I would like to thank the BES Crisis Management Team. I would like 

to express a very special thanks to Mr. Walid and Mr. Jamal, for the tremendous 

amount of work and effort they have dedicated to ensuring that the platform works 

efficiently for both students and staff. 

As you are all aware, our Online Distant Learning Teaching will continue to the first day 

of Aed El-Aftar. The End of Year exams will take place after the celebrations. Parents 

should contact Mr. Zayed Mahmoud, on 0925479060, to show their continued support 

to the school. 

Stay Safe, Stay Home, Be Happy 

George Sayannos 

Chairman of the Board  


